
Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

My name is Amber Vibeto and I reside in District 3.  I am asking that you please 
render a DO PASS on House Bill 1333.

• There is a widespread attempt to normalize so-called ‘family friendly drag 
shows’ across the country, including right here in North Dakota.  Minors are 
being exposed to adult entertainment featuring provocative performers with 
sexualized names and costumes and, in many cases, encouraged to hand 
tips to the performers.

• Exposing minors to drag queens as a way to teach kids to be kind and 
inclusive is merely a marketing strategy by activists.  Instead, introducing 
children to drag is about teaching kids how to “live queerly”.  There is no 
innocent, non-predatory reason for a man to dress as a woman in a sexually 
provocative costume and dance in front of children and teens.  We must guard 
our youth’s innocence and protect them from this sexual and ideological 
grooming.

This eye-opening video explains why this bill is needed.  

Thank you for your consideration of this matter and for your service to the state 
of North Dakota.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EoTSpAv0fEc
https://www.inforum.com/news/fargo/despite-backlash-all-ages-drag-show-in-fargo-draws-parents-and-kids
https://www.breitbart.com/social-justice/2022/06/19/child-tips-drag-queen-fake-exposed-breasts-bar/
https://www.breitbart.com/social-justice/2022/06/19/child-tips-drag-queen-fake-exposed-breasts-bar/
https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/full/10.1080/03626784.2020.1864621

